
PROJECT GOAL
The goal of the study is to evaluate alternatives and 
recommend a preferred alternative that will significantly 
improve the safety for all modes of travel within the 
project’s study area, with special attention given to 
vulnerable users: pedestrians and bicyclists. Funding for 
this project was made available through Delaware Valley 
Regional Planning Commission’s (DVRPC) FY 2016 Local 
Capital Project Delivery (LCPD) Program for Camden 
County. This study will comply with the Federal Highway 
Administration’s Highway Safety Improvement Program 
(HSIP), from which one of the project deliverables will 
include a Highway Safety Manual (HSM) analysis 
completed to the specifications of NJDOT’s Bureau of 
Transportation Data and Safety.

STUDY AREA
Length: 1.43 miles
Boundary: The entire length of Mt. Ephraim Avenue (CR 
605) from the intersection of Ferry Avenue (CR 603) north 
to Haddon Avenue (CR 561) in the City of Camden.

PUBLIC INPUT
Two public meetings will be held in 2017. This will provide 
the public with the opportunity to meet with the project 
team, understand the project, ask questions, and provide 
input into their preferred safety alternatives. Meeting dates 
will be posted to the project webpage as they become 
available.

PROJECT DURATION
Project Start Date: December 2016
Anticipated End Date: December 2017

FACTSHEET  •  2017

MT. EPHRAIM AVENUE (CR 605)
Roadway Safety Improvement Study

QUESTIONS ABOUT THE PROJECT?

Anthony C. O’Toole, Senior Engineer
Camden County Department of Public Works 

Phone: (856) 566-2974 or 2980
Email: Anthony.O’Toole@camdencounty.com
Website: www.camdencounty.com\MtEphraimAve

Study Area Map


